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RAINBOW NEWS

Peace must remain at the top of our agenda

My Fellow Rotarians,

As we continue to mark this month of
February - Rot ar y6s Peace
Resolution/Prevention month the clarion
call stands we must do whatever is in our
power to be agents of peace not just in
Rotary but in our businesses, our
professions, our communities and our
country. As we draw closer to the elections
this year, let us remain vigilant ambassadors
of peace.

Our guest this week is Jessica Posner
Odede, an ambassador of peace in her own
right. The projects she is undertaking in the
slum area of Kibera are certainly making a
contribution to the realization of peaceful
urban communities. Slum areas remain
vulnerable and volatile during election
periods. Engaging with the communities
here and especially the young people is key
to minimizing political polarization during
campaign seasons. We hope to continue
working with our Rotary Community Corps
of Huruma and Mathare to engage these
communities in constructive dialogue.

The World Urbanization Prospectdy UN
DESAO®Ss Popul ati on

in urban areas and this is estimated to
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increase to 66% by 2050. What does this
mean? Our challenges will be even greater
with rapid urbanization. How can we ensure
aun drbanCpopulfitioris ate secure and the
associated challenges including food security
and crime are kept at a minimum?

Our work in partnership with Rotary clubs in

rural communities is but one of the many
solutions to this problem. If we stabilize rural
communities through our projects, then we
solve one of the challenges of urbanization

influx of rural communities into urban areas.
Let us get involved with the Rotary
Foundation committee and the Community
service committee and share our project
ideas and implement them not just here in
the city but also in our rural communities, in
partnership with Rotary clubs on the ground.

I look forward to your continued support as

we draw close to the end of this year and
especially as we carry out our planned
community service projects in the next few
months.
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